
 

 

Updated 3 April 2020 

 

In general, masks do not need to be worn if maintaining a distance of more than 1m from other individuals.  

Masks protect individuals from COVID-19 spread through coughing and sneezing. However, droplets are not 

expected to travel more than 1m from one individual to another.  

Masks could be considered as an additional measure when: 

• working between 1 and 2m of another person 

• travelling in cars with others from outside your bubble 

• when caring or transporting someone that is unwell or suspected COVID-19 symptoms 

Workers using masks should be instructed how to correctly wear, remove and dispose of a mask. Used masks 

should be immediately disposed of in a rubbish bin. 
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